
OPEN HOUSE AND
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Tuesday, February 27, 2024 
2 PM - 3 PM 

325 Russell Senate Office Building 
(Kennedy Caucus Room)

Stop by the Kennedy Caucus Room from 
2-3pm on February 27 for an open house with Senator 

Mike Braun, where you can grab some
refreshments and chat with fellow advocates about

rare, progressive, and congenital diseases. 

Additionally, stick around to hear from Senator Braun
and others about exciting new developments

regarding the Promising Pathway Act and growing
support for the initiative in Congress, industry, and 

amongst advocacy groups. The Promising Pathway Act 
would create a new drug approval pathway for drugs 
intended to treat diseases that have few therapies and

that leave patients with limited time. 

Questions? Contact:
Stephen_Kocerha@aging.senate.gov
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